From:
To: -- City Council
Cc:
Subject: Please appt local experts to GPAC

Date: Sunday, February 5, 2023 11:57:35 AM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments.
THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.--

As a long-time resident of Petaluma, I have experienced the
change from small town to big city that developers have
created with the codperation of elected city councillors. We
need better advice than that for the council so I respectfully
ask you to appoint Brent Newell, Hal Bohner, and Ron
Chestnut to GPAC. Their combined professional experience
with environment, urban planning, land use, and county and
city government will give the GPAC the expertise that is
needed.

Y ours sincerely, Anne Wurr

B Pctaluma CA 94952-2807





